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As a tax payer in the State of Maine, I would like to state my position that I abhor any
of my tax dollars going to fund the killing of innocent babies in the womb.  The issue 
of abortion is a personal decision and not one that should be funded by a State 
institution and Maine Tax Dollars.  I applaud those in the legislature who are trying to
put an end to the diabolical laws Maine has passed that have put women in danger by 
supporting abortion on demand, especially late term abortions.  As only one voice in 
this testimony, I know I speak for countless others who feel the same way.    


